
Geology Department Newsletter

End of Semester Reminders:
Seniors and students studying aboard…. It’s time to return your Beneski
keys. Please bring them to Diane in BEBU101B or give them to a faculty member. 

Course Evaluations are open for the Geology Department- Please take time to 
complete the course evaluation for your geology class.

Greg Call Internship in Geology with Dave Jones: Join the Jones Lab for a 
six-week internship this summer! I am looking for one student to work 40 hours/week 
for 6 weeks (June 13-July 22) in my geochemistry research lab. The intern will learn and 
carry out a variety of lab duties, from cleaning glassware, crushing rocks, and 
performing acid digests of rock samples, to precision weighing and operating the 
isotope ratio mass spectrometer. In addition to the lab work, the intern will also 
compile, maintain, and analyze a database of geochemical data using R. The position 
will support a variety of ongoing and new research projects in the lab. No lab 
experience necessary, but previous coursework in Geology and/or experience in R are 
preferred. Position is funded through the Gregory S. Call internship program, and pay is 
$15.25/hour with room and board provided. Search for position JR2692.

Final TGiRx Friday, May 13th -- 1:00pm, BEBU311….Come ready to tell 
us about your summer plans!

It’s time to celebrate our Seniors

&
Professor Peter Crowley

Tuesday, May 17 @ 12:00 

Northside lawn of Beneski

https://www.amherst.edu/mm/672559
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